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FCC Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 
 

To whom it may concern,  

We, NEOLAB CONVERGENCE, are submitting this letter to request a Class II 

Permissive Change for the device identified above, which is currently certified under 

FCC ID: 2AALG-NSP-C1000. The implementation of the module was carried out in 

accordance with the integrated guidelines provided by the module approver, and it does 

not require a new test for compliance with the applicable FCC rules. 

 

Details of Request: 

1. The original identification is 2AALG-NSP-C1000. 

2. The original grant date is 12/09/2024. 

3. The product is a soundpen equipped with a certified module. 

4. The purpose of this modification is to integrate the previously certified module 

into a new portable host device. 

5. The transmitter module itself has not been modified in any way (hardware or 

software). 

6. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 

equipment bearing the changed identification. 

7. Supporting documentation, including updated user manuals, external and internal 

photos, and the original test report, is included in this application. 

Compliance: 

This application complies with FCC Rule §2.1043 for a Class II Permissive Change, 

which permits modifications without requiring a new FCC ID or additional testing, 

provided there are no significant changes to the device's design or emission 

characteristics. 

Conclusion: 

Based on our evaluations and testing, we confirm that the changes outlined above 

comply with all applicable FCC requirements and do not necessitate new testing or 

certification. We respectfully request your review and approval of this Class II 

Permissive Change application. 

Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 
 

Name: Kim Haneul 

Title (Senior Reasearch Engineer) 

Company: NEOLAB CONVERGENCE  

Tel #: +82-31-732-3750 


